would go for a possession order to the judge because she did not get what she wanted.
This misleading information needs to stop as it is a beach of the data protection act.

I look forward to hearing from you regarding this, please can you reply as I did not get a reply from
you to my last email I sent to you.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




